
  
 

 

 

 

November 1, 2023 

 

Board Memo 141-2023: List of S&DC Sites Launching June 1, 2024 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ received updated information from the USPS of sites being converted into Sorting and Delivery 

Centers (S&DCs). The sites and locations listed below are scheduled to launch June 1, 2024. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 
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(703) 836-9660 
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